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Christmas Period Construction Activities. 

Latest Update 
We are pleased to share that progress on our construction projects is going well. As we 
approach the Christmas season, you may notice a slight reduction in activity as our teams 
take a well-deserved break. Rest assured, we are gearing up for an exciting year ahead, 
with major works planned for 2025. 

Timing 
There will be a reduction in construction activity and personnel from December 21st, 
2024, until the week commencing January 6th, 2025. While our crews may be less visible 
during this period, we will have essential personnel and security on-site to ensure ongoing 
safety and site maintenance of the project areas. 

Work overview 
Looking ahead, 2025 is set to be an exciting year with major works continuing on: 

 Establishment of the Workforce Accommodation and Facilities (WAF): This facility
will house the workers engaged in the construction of the CopperString
transmission line and substations.

 Commencement of CopperString Transmission Line and Substation
Works: Scheduled to begin early-mid 2025, this will be a significant milestone in
the development of critical infrastructure.

We thank you for your continued support and patience during construction of this 
important project.  
Season’s Greetings to you and your families, wishing you all a safe and Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year! 

Stay in touch. 
Should you have any questions regarding the construction of the Copperstring 2032 
project, please contact the UGL CPB Contractors Joint Venture team on  
1800 161 200 or email info@uglcpbcus.com.au.  
You can also scan the QR code or visit www.powerlink.com.au/copperstring2032 


